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Kavadas, William

From: Peter Stern <pstern2@msn.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 8:44 PM

To: Kavadas, William

Subject: 5880 Adams Bl.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

confirm the content is safe. 

CC Municipal Code sets the accepted height for commercial buildings.  NO 

exception should be made to this code to accommodate any builder.  What 
we do for one, we must do for all.  Let's not make Culver City look like New 

York, please. 

 

Peter Stern 
pstern2@msn.com 

 You don't often get email from pstern2@msn.com. Learn why this is important  


